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7 October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Sec 4 and 5 students, 
 
Our students have been working hard and we are proud of their efforts thus far. We would like to share 
an update with you and would also appreciate your feedback on your child’s/ward’s journey with us.  
 
New 21st Century Competencies (21CC) domain in EAGLES  
The Ministry of Education has enhanced the Edusave Award for Achievement, Good Leadership and Service 
(EAGLES) to include a new 21CC domain, to recognise students' exemplary demonstration of competencies 
in both curricular and co-curricular settings.  
 

At Loyang View, in line with our vision to develop future-ready leaders, we will focus on the demonstration 
of Adaptive Thinking and Communication Skills in students. Through various learning experiences, these 
students would exhibit confidence in ambiguity; resilience in pursuit of excellence; adaptability in changing 
contexts; and courage and tact in sharing.  
 
Home-School Partnership: Survey for Parents 
We appreciate your continued support and partnership. We would like to hear your thoughts on how we 
have done and any suggestions you may have. Your feedback is invaluable in our 
ongoing efforts to enhance the educational experience at our school. Kindly take a few 
moments to complete this survey. Your participation is greatly appreciated, and we 
thank you for your time and insights. 
 

You may use this link, https://go.gov.sg/lvss-parents-survey24 or scan this QR code,  
 
What’s Next for our Graduating Students  
Our graduating students have a choice to attend a Graduation Night on Tuesday, 12 November at Furama 
City Centre Hotel. Students who have registered will attend this evening’s celebration from 6 p.m. to 9 p.m. 
We look forward to seeing our students as we reminisce their journey with our school.  
 
Upon graduating, our students are invited to join our alumni to continue to stay in touch, at alumni 
registration form. They are our ambassadors, and we know they will continue to make us proud.  
 
Our graduating students may also like to spread the word on our Open House on Friday, 22 November for 
prospective Sec 1 students and parents.    
 
Once again, we appreciate your support and partnership for the past few years. We would like to wish you 
and your family the very best in your journey ahead.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr Eugene Lin 
Principal 
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